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The gym/auditorium project is moving forward steadily.
Here is a very quick update. 

Anchortech, specialists in earth retention, have started
work onsite and will begin stabilising the bank next

week through their anchoring processes. As you can see
by the visuals included, excavation of the hill to lower

levels is progressing well, aided by favourable weather
conditions. Preparation for reinforcing steel on the level 1

foundation beams will commence on Monday.

We appreciate your ongoing support, and if you would
like to donate, please contact Jorgia Roebuck at

jor@fdmc.school.nz for more details.

Tim Stuck - Principal
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